
Laleure New Hours 

Saturday s                        12-5 

Starting April 15:  Thursdays and 

Fridays  

 (check website for hours)    

 

News from the Tasting Room 
Just being released this spring—our new “Arnie’s Way Chardonnay, and our latest Pinot noir which is a 2010 which has just been 
bottled 

17335 Nash Rd. / Route 88     Phone 440 548 5120          
Parkman, OH 44080      For GPS use Middlefield, OH 44062 

Please “Like” us on Laleure Facebook and check us out at  Laleure Instagram to catch the latest news and events from Laleure 

Message from Laleure 

Laleure is now open for the 2021 season.  We are starting with Saturdays, and will add Thursdays and Fridays as of April 15. 

We continue to work hard to assure the safety of our customers, and know that our visitors will help us by following the Ohio 
Covid rules in place.   

We have added tastings back to our offering, and hope that you like our setup, which utilizes old wine barrels and other items 
for you to use to rest your glasses.  We have figured a way to keep distance between parties, as well as from our tasting room 
personnel.   

News from the vineyard 
This past winter was very gentle on the vines.  The lowest temperature recorded was 2 degrees Fahrenheit, so little to no damage 
was sustained in the vineyard.  Now we hope for a spring which does not surprise us with a  late frost!  The vines are all pruned, 
and mostly un-mounded.  We will tie up over the next few weeks and await to see what the season has in store for us. 

Events 
• Chardonnay Vertical 

Laleure will host a Chardonnay Vertical event on Saturday May 8 at 6:30 pm.   Our participants get to check out Laleure Chard’s 
from our library collection, current offerings,  and selected barrels.  We will include some of our oldest vintages, including 2005 
and likely our 2002 and others from our library collection. Amazing fun, comparing the vintage growing, picking, and processing 
aspects and relating them to nose,  fruit characteristics, tannins, body, and so much more. 

The fee is $110 for a couple or pair, or $70 for an individual.  The fee includes a bottle of your favorite Laleure Chardonnay cur-
rently offered for sale, as well as an individual complimentary cheese and cracker platter.  Please contact us early if you wish to 
attend, the registration is very limited to make this a special experience, and based on the pinot experience, is expected to sell-
out quickly.   

Hike the Laleure Woods 

The Laleure Woods are full of wildflowers and migrating birds during the spring season.  Rich has made a trail through these 
woods so that nature becomes easier to access.  The trail is about 3 miles long.  For those of you who are nature lovers there will 
be a hike on Saturday morning May 8 starting at 10:00 am.  Please be aware that here are a few steep places, as well as a bit 
muddy (not much though), so make sure you bring the right foot gear and be prepared physically.  Registration required (and is 
limited) 

Laleure  Newsletter  

Laleure Vineyards started growing grapes in Parkman, Ohio in 1997.  Laleure is a small boutique winery dedicated to producing 
high quality wines made primarily from vinifera grapes grown on the property.  The varietals offered include Chardonnay, Pinot 
Noir, Cabernet franc Riesling, Vignoles, Chambourcin as well as red and white blends. 

https://www.facebook.com/laleure
https://www.instagram.com/laleurevineyards/

